
 
Jon Kingston 

Detachment Vice Commander Division 1 

jonkings@centurytel.net 

 I would like everyone to welcome your next Detachment Vice Commander Division 1  Tom 

Arista, Tom will be taking over after the Department Convention in July. I am sure Tom 

will do a great job. 

Squadrons that made 100% or more of their goal are. In the 1st District- 243, 267 In the 

3rd District- 15, 320 In the 4th District- 17, 21, 29, 62, 96, 165, 283, 310, 321 In the 5th 

District- 111, 453, 579 In the 12th District- 60, 297, 569, 838 In the 13th District- 71, 120, 

198   

Thank-You again to all the SQUADRONS that made 100% goal. 

1st Division is back in 2nd place out of the 4 Divisions in Texas we are trailing by almost 

2% behind the 3rd Division. This is unacceptable!!!   

Over all the 1st division needs 129 MEMBERS to be at 100% which we missed our goal 

date of 5/9/2018 in National. So what I am asking all of you now to do is lets now set the 

Date for the 1st Division to make the 100% mark by 6/10/18  It's only 129 members across 

the 1st Division, I need all your help to make this happen.  

 I just got this E-mail in for our Detachment Commander Juan Torres to the 4 Division 

Commanders!!! 

On May 18, 2018 1:47 PM, "The Torres" <juanrtorres10@hotmail.com> wrote: 

Gentleman, 

 

   As of last look we are only 466 members short of 100%.  I would love to Be at 100% by Mid-

June. I need each of you to dig deep. So I want to run a contest between the four of you. I am 

purchasing a $100 Visa card. Once the membership report comes out Monday we will see were 

each Division is on actual membership. The first Division Commander to add 100 paid members 

wins the gift card. This means you have to contact all your District Commanders and have them 

reach out to all there squadron commanders. Let’s see what all you have to give. Are you in? 

 

Juan Torres 

Detachment Commander 

2017-2018 
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Ok everyone I ask for 129 members and Juan Torres said the "1st Division Commander" 

to add 100 paid members will get $100.00 gift card.  That would help my Detachment 

Commanders Campaign fund some but...If I should win the card I would turn it over to 

CWF / VA&R or one of the other programs we support.  "That's what it's all about".  I 

guess it's up to all of you to make this happen and show the Detachment Commander who's 

#1  

Our Convention in San Antonio is coming up on July, 13th through 15th. A call letter will 

be sent out in June by the Detachment Adjutant Bill Kuehner.  

 I will be sending out another letter in June hopefully before the 10th!!!! 

Thank You  

Jon Kingston 

Detachment Vice Commander Division 1 

  

 


